
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  August 7, 2016 
Weekly Mass Schedule 

Monday: No Mass—Priest day off 
Tuesday: 9am Stella Maris 
Wednesday: 9am St. Augustine’s 
Thursday: 9am St. Augustine’s 
Friday: 9am St. Anne’s for Andy Brown 
Saturday: 6pm Stella Maris 
Sunday:9am St. Anne’s 
 10:00am Stella Maris 
 10:30am St. Augustine’s 
 
Confessions: Fr. Raj is available in the vestries after 
weekday masses for the sacrament of 
Reconciliation. All are encouraged to experience 
the Mercy and Love of the Ever Forgiving Father 
 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy for the Sick and Dying will 
be said following weekday Masses. 
 
Baptisms: Contact Fr. Raj for Baptismal 
Preparation. 
 
Father Raj Santiago: Office: 902-963-2245 
    Cell: 902-393-0572 
  Email: rajstaugustin@gmail.com 
 
Pastoral Associates: 
Jacinta Doiron 902-621-0638  
Janet Doiron 902-963-3247  
Marion Murphy 902-621-0725  
Carol Probert 902-963-3089 
 
Scent Free: Please avoid scented products  in our 
churches. Some parishioners are strongly allergic to 
chemical fragrances. 
 
A Spiritual Gift for the Marian Devotees: Holy 
Rosary will be said in all our unit churches before 
all the Holy Masses, those who love to join are 
requested to come 20 minutes before the mass 
time. 

Attention Reid Descendants: The Reid 
Reunion committee is currently planning 
an afternoon social on Sunday, August 
14, 2016 starting at 1pm at the Cymbria 
Lions Club in South Rustico. Some 
activities include information about our 
genealogy, website, stories about our 
ancestors, fun for the children, 
strawberries and ice cream and social 
time. This event is free so please 
encourage other members of your family 
to join us. Any questions please email 
m o e m a c n e i l l @ h o t m a i l . c a  o r 
reid.debbie@rocketmail.com. Check out 
o u r  w e b s i t e  a t 
reidreunion.wordpress.com. 
 
"Chair and Balance" Fitness Classes 
instructed by Michele Gallant: These 
classes help in building strength, co-
ordination, flexibility and balance and are 
designed for older adults, who are 
beginners to exercising, who are 
recovering from surgeries or those with 

conditions that limit mobility such as 
Arthritis, Fibromyalgia, CP, MS, 
Parkinson, etc... Classes beginning again 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 9:00-
9:45am (please note the time change) at 
Eternal Fitness, at the Cymbria Lions 
Club in Rustico, on Tuesday, August 2, 
2016. GoPEI is helping to sponsor these 
classes again so the fee is "by 
donation" (suggested fee is $5 per class). 
**We want everyone who wants to 
participate, to be able to without concern 
for cost; so donate what you feel able 
to.** For further information contact: 
Miche le  a t  902 -626-9799  or 
magallant58@gmail.com 
 
Bread Oven Demonstrations: The 
Friends' of the Farmers Bank of Rustico 
will be hosting Bread Oven 
Demonstrations by Chef Robert 
Pendergast on August 11th and 18th at the 
Doucet House. Please come and enjoy a 
tasty outdoor event starting at 5pm. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Ann, Brian, Debbie, Melanie, Parker, Steve, 

Steven, Herbie Blacquiere, Ann Blais, 
Peter Buote, Sue Casey,  Evan Clark, 
Kathy Doiron (Inez), John Doucette, 

Roger Emond, Audrey Gallant,  
Brenda Gallant, Cathy Gallant, Cecilia Gallant, 

Dale Gallant, Sonny Gauthier, Mary Gillis, 
Arlene & Clint Harper, Rose Hennessey, 

Alice Hepp, Leo LeClair, Paul MacDonald, 
Carol MacIsaac, Jen Marten, Alan Perry, 

Regis Peters, Sheldon Pineau, Allan Pound, 
Bernadette Proctor, Dane Simpson, 

Suzie Smith, Pauline Walsh, Emeric Walsh, 
Dakota Wedge 

 
To have a name added or removed from the 
prayer line please contact:  

Marion Murphy 902-621-0725  
Angela Gallant 902-963-3438  
Rose Gallant 902-963-3516  

Fr. Raj Santiago 902-963-2245 
 
Communion at Home: If you know of anyone 
who should be receiving communion at home 
because of  inability to attend church, please 
contact one of the pastoral associates. 
 
Hospital or Home Visits: If you have a family 
member or friend in the hospital, at home or 
other care facility who would like to see a 
priest please call Fr. Raj 
 
Bulletin Announcements: Email bulletin 
notices to bulletins@jp2pastoralunit.com or 
call 902-886-2761. Deadline for weekly 
bulletins is Thurs. at 4pm 
 
Website: www.jp2pastoralunit.com 
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on Nov. 10,11,12,14. Palanca Mass is 
scheduled for Oct. 30 at 2:30 pm at St. 
Paul's in Summerside. 
  
The Summer Organ Recital Series 
returns for the month of August with 
performances 7pm Wednesdays at the 
Church of St. Simon and St. Jude, 
Tignish, and 1pm Thursdays at St. 
Dunstan's Basilica, Charlottetown. Artists 
include Garth MacPhee (Aug 3/4), 
singers Travis Boudreau and Flora-Anne 
Whitty accompanied by Leo Marchildon 
(Aug 10/11), Don Fraser (Aug 17/18), 
and Laura MacLeod (trumpet) with Leo 
Marchildon (Aug 24/25). Admission by 
free will offering. 
 
Ordination to the Priesthood: At St. 
Dunstan's Basilica, on August 26th at 
7pm, Bishop Grecco will ordain Deacon 
Andrew Handrahan to the priesthood. 
Andrew will then serve as a priest for the 
Diocese of Charlottetown. This joyful 
occasion is a cause for celebration for our 
whole Church, and everyone is invited 
and encouraged to attend. Following the 
Ordination Mass, a reception will be held 
in the basement of the Basilica. We look 
forward to sharing this celebration with 
all of you. 
 
Save the Date! The Second Annual 
Blessed John Henry Newman Dinner will 
be held on Friday, October 21, 2016. Fr. 
Thomas Rosica, CSB will speak 
following dinner on "Cardinal Newman 
& Pope Francis on Restoring Citizenship 
to those in Exodus." The Newman Dinner 
is organized by the UPEI Catholic 
Studies programme and the Canadian 

Catholic Students' Association. For more 
i n f o r m a t i o n ,  e m a i l 
newmandinnerpei@gmail.com. Tickets 
will be on sale in September. 
 
PEI Pilgrimages Ltd. will lead a tour to 
Ste. Anne de Beaupre, Quebec, October 
14-17, 2016. Cost is $285 per person. To 
register please call Gary Clow at 569-
3945, Andrew Arsenault at 368-7247 or 
Ralph Dunn at 892-2978. 
 

Community Notices 
 Al-Anon Group Meeting: Tuesdays at 
10 AM in the vestry of St. Augustine’s 
Church. Call 902-894-3503 for more 
information. 
 
Ceilidh Schedule: Sunday Aug 7th Eddy 
Quinn, John Webster and Keelin Wedge. 
Sunday Aug 14th Mike Pendergast and 
Courtney Hogan with special guest Jenna 
Gallant. Cymbria Lions Centre is located 
at 2184 Church Rd. We have a 50/50 
draw, Ice Cream Sundae sales. We are 
wheel chair accessible and air 
c o n d i t i o n e d .  9 0 2 - 9 6 3 - 2 1 6 6 
cymbrialions.ca. doors open at 6:30pm. 

Unit Notices 
Ultreyas will be held weekly on Fridays 
at 7pm at St. Francis of Assisi church in 
Cornwall, PEI. Please use the parking lot 
and entrance by the playground. All 
Cursillistas and their guests welcome. 
 

Stella Maris’ Notices 
Annual Stella Maris Parish Collection: 
Your contribution may be returned by 
placing it in the weekend collection or 
mailing it in the self-addressed envelope. 
We ask that you be as generous as you 
can. Extra envelopes will be available at 
the back of the Church. Thank you! 
 

St. Anne’s Notices 
Ministries for August: Proclaimer: 
Marion Murphy Youth Proclaimer: 
Rebecca Wiegers Eucharistic Minister: 
Charlie Gallant Ushers/Ministers of 
Hospitality: Wilbert Gallant, Jacinta 
Doiron, Mike Doiron  Offertory 
Families: August 7 Gerry & Karen 
Barry, August 14 Kathy Buote, August 
21 Chris & Loriann MacFarlane & 
Family, August 28 Cory & Tammy Peters 
& Family 
 
Cemetery Sunday: Cemetery Sunday at 
St. Anne's will be on August 7th and 
carnations will be provided to be placed at 
the tombstone of loved your ones. 
 
Old Organ: If anyone is interested in the 
old organ which is in the church basement 
here, please contact Marina Doiron at 902
-963-2484. Help can be provided to load 
it. 
 
 

Diocese Notices 
Priest's Benevolent Fund: As we move 
into the second half of the Priest's 
Benevolent Financial Drive, we wish to 
thank all who have contributed and 
continue to do so. This is a very important 
financial drive as it enables us to support 
the priests who are retired and those who 
will do so in the future. The demand on 
the fund has increased due to the 
increased number of aging priests and this 
heightens our gratitude for your 
generosity. The Diocese could never give 
the care needed to our retired men if it 
were not for you. Your contribution also 
continues to help your parish as 25% of 
all monies contributed go back to your 
parish. No doubt your Pastor and your 
Parish Property and Finance Committee 
are equally grateful to you for your 
generosity as it helps with your parish 
property repairs, etc. Thanks for your 
continued support. Should anyone have 
questions, do not hesitate to contact the 
Benevolent Fund Office at 902-393-3441 
or your pastor. 
  
MUN Catholic Community: If you are 
going to MUN this fall, be sure to check 
out the Catholic Chaplaincy. The office is 
at UC 3006 (next to the "Answers" office 
– this will make sense when you get 
there). There is a Facebook page at MUN 
Catholic Community and the email for the 
chaplain is ej_mroz@yahoo.ca . Hope to 
see you there! Sincerely, Fr. Joe Mroz SJ, 
MUN Catholic chaplain. 
  
Cursillo Weekends: Mens Cursillo 
Weekend will be held on Nov. 3,4,5,6. 
Womens Cursillo Weekend will be held 

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTIONS & DONATIONS 
St. Augustine’s Sunday, July 31: $1668.45 

Special Collection: $1200.00 
Rent for Church: $200.00 

St. Anne’s Sunday, July 24: $646.00 
Sunday, July 31: $679.00 

Holy Childhood St. Anne`s Day: $285.00 
Stella Maris Sunday, July 31: $1085.00 

Special Collection: $350.00 
2016 Special Collection so far: $8135.00 

Thank You for Your Donations to Our Parishes! 
 Please consider including your Parish in your will. 


